November 2024 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Wow — November is already here, and our classroom has been buzzing with so many fun activities, projects, and
new friends that have joined us. It’s been amazing to see how much the babies have grown.

The memory verse is “Trust in the Lord with all your heart.” Proverbs 3:5, NIV, the bottom -line God’s got it, and
the basic truth is God loves me.

Parent Chapel will be on November 15 @ 11:00 am. We invite all of our parents to come and worship with us.

A great way to get a head start on your holiday shopping is with SCRIP Gift Card sale orders, which begin
November 5. This is another easy way to support our school and to buy gifts for Christmas! Look for more
information to be sent home.

The week of the 25-27, DOCA will be open for full-time students who are enrolled 6 hours or more a day. We will
be Closed the 28 and 29t for the Thanksgiving holiday. I hope you all enjoy this time with family and friends, get
some rest, and reflect and praise God for His many and continued blessings.

In Christ,
Mrs. Cristina and Ms. Elizabeth

DATES TO REMEMBER

November 3 Daylight Savings Time ends (Fall Back an Hour)
November 5 Scrip Gift Cards Sale Begins

November 6 DOCA Storybook Festival 9am-12pm
November 20 Parent Chapel @ 11:00 AM

November 15 Joy the Comfort Dog Visit

November 24 Give Thanks Sunday

November 25-27 No Preschool Full time only

November 28 DOCA CLOSED Thanksgiving

November 29 DOCA CLOSED




